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SUBJECT: Presentation for March 13 Three-Signature City Council Memo  

 
DATE: March 21, 2025 
 
 
March 13, Council Members Eric Cantu, Kaylynn Paxson, and Carolyn Vaughn, in a three-
signature memo, requested:  
 

• A discussion and possible action on far-field modeling services, project cost, and project 
schedule for the Inner Harbor Water Treatment Campus 
 

• Possible further discussion and action for far-field modeling and studies of the facility 
 
As agreed, the item has been placed on the City Council agenda for March 25. Members from the 
City of Corpus Christi, Freese & Nichols (FNI), Kiewit, Gutteridge, Haskins, & Davey (GHD), 
plan to present. The presentation to the council will last approximately an hour and include:  
 

• Overview and Definitions (CCW) 
• Mitigating Environmental Impacts (FNI) 
• Basics of Modeling (FNI) 
• Contracted Environmental Modeling for Inner Harbor and Review of other Far-Field 

Models (Kiewit and GHD) 
• Project Schedule (CCW) 
• Project Costs and Financial Terms (CCW) 

 
City staff have begun gathering the requested information, coordinating with our consultants, and 
creating a presentation for the council. Due to the quick turnaround of this request, staff will be 
working this weekend to prepare the presentation for the City Council.  
 
Additionally, City staff are scheduled to meet with the Consultants, who are traveling from out of 
town, on Monday, March 24, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to finalize the 
presentation, which will then be sent to the City Council and posted into Legistar either Monday 
evening or Tuesday morning.  
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